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7 March 2019
Dear Parents,
For Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March, School council would like to raise money by asking you to come to school in your pyjamas! They are asking for a small donation to help raise money. You are welcome to come in your comfiest pyjamas, your dressing gown, onesie or just comfy clothes if you don’t want to wear your pyjamas. Please feel free to wear any Red Nose accessories as well, such as your red noses!
We look forward to seeing you dressed up next week to help us raise money.

Many thanks

School Council 
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